
 

 
 

27th November 2017 
Dear Year 3 & 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
Flu Vaccination Programme 
 
The nursing team has arranged to visit on Wednesday 13th December to administer the 
remaining flu vaccinations. 
 
Once completed, the children whose parents have given their consent will bring home a 
certificate and information leaflet. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 


